
Digital Christmas Celebration 
during practice on

Date: Monday, Dec. 5th
at St. Lukes

Videos/Pictures

will be taken during

practice to include in

the FREE keepsake

video we will email to

families by December

21st.

This information is also on our

website. Scan or Click QR code to

access the link.

Tutu/Dress

White Ballet Shoes

hair in ponytail or bun

Pajamas 

Black ballet shoes



Girls Wear To School: Boys Wear To school

*Please have your child arrive at school DRESSED in the attire below for

pictures/videos during practice for the digital Christmas Celebration video.

**Please send regular school clothes and we will help them change afterward. 

 Showcase Attire will be delivered by Dec. 2nd if ordered by Nov. 15th :.

The Christmas Celebration Video is intended to be a "sneak peak" of how your child is

progressing in practice; therefore, it is CLOSED to parents.   The big stage recital in May will be

open to ALL family members and friends. 

 If a parent did not return the Video Permission form in November, your child will not be

participating in the Christmas Celebration practice.

*We will NOT have practice the week of December 12th-16th since the digital showcase

practices will be longer. 

https://stretchngrowtx.com/programs/dancing-stars/

